I encourage you to support HB 1199. I support this bill because it would create a Missing

Indigenous People Task Force that is long overdue and that can help to decrease violence and bring justice
to our ND indigenous communities. Native American communities have long struggled with assault,
murder and abduction and it is unacceptable. Please support this bill to help our indigenous communities.

Thank you for your time and service,
Brenda Weiler



